
Bernadette Russell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Raynin Force 
Monday, November 04, 2013 4:48 PM 
COB_mail 

Subject: PACC Support from Raytheon Animal House 

To Whom It May Concern 

I wanted to reach out to express how important authorized funding for PACC is. PACC is a rescue which is built on the 
hearts and souls of volunteers who have the truest intention in their heart. Too often, politics, funding, and red tape cause 
many lives to be wasted and volunteers to become over burned by sadness causing them to leave a rescue to save their 
sanity. It is so easy to loose the focus that each animal saved makes a difference when you look at the numbers of 
deaths due to over crowding and lack of treatment. Each of these souls is a chance for a family or child to find a best 
friend. The ability of the state to provide funding that allows an extra day makes a difference. 

I am unable to make the meeting at the Board of Supervisor's Hearing Room due as I am on traveL However, as 
President of Raytheon Missile System's Animal House Club, I wanted to reach out and express the hope that the 
message will be heard and Mr. Huckleberry's request will be passed. I know that most everyone has had or currently has 
an animal in their life or has been impacted at some time (good or bad) by a furry, scaled, or feathered soul, we have an 
opportunity to impact a life other than our own. 

Many stories come out of PACC (Good and bad ) , but PACC is a movement and four walls based on such pure intentions 
of making a life which will probably end shortly as comfortable and peaceful as it can be. I am sure that in your heart, you 
see the same struggle and understand from a different point of view. I think that together a difference can be 
made. Please Please Please listen with your heart and decide with a mind not boxed in by budgets and 
numbers. Anything can make a difference. 

Thank you 

Raynie Force, cAE 
Ergonomic Evaluator 
Environmental Health and Safety 
Raytheon Missile Systems 

1151 E. Hermans Rd. Bldg 826 
Tucson, AZ.. 85756 
520-794-1768 office (please do not leave messages on this number) 

This e-mail including attachments, may include personnel sensitive or company most private 
information, and may be used only by the person(s) or entities to which it is addressed. If the reader of 
this e-mail is not the intended recipient or his/her authorized agent, the reader is hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this e­
mail in error, please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete this communication in its 
entirety immediately. 
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